East Goshen Township
Minutes 2/20/2018 Futurist Meeting

Present; Thomas Kilburn, Rogers Vaughn, Luann Petrellis And Brad Giresi
The meeting was called to order and the minutes were approved

Jon Altshul briefed the committee on plans for a branding plan for EGT. The committee
supported Jon’s plan for developing this plan which includes getting proposals from professional
groups with experience in this area.

Rod briefed the committee on the meeting he attended with Giant representatives about their
plans to sponsor a referendum on liquor sales in East Goshen. 2900 signatures of registered
voters are required to get the referendum on the May 15 primary ballot and Giant
representatives are canvassing and obtaining these signatures at their stores. The Futurist
Committee supports this referendum as our research indicates that if alcohol sales are allowed
in restaurants, investors will be more interested in developing the Town Center, a key goal for
our committee.

Brad briefed the group on plans for a Town Center overlay and possible changes to residential
zoning for any new development in the township.

Agreed to change next meeting to March 26 from March 19 due to schedule conflicts.

Adjourned meeting to attend the BOS meeting where support for the referendum and the
branding proposal were on the agenda.



